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On Sunday July 5, 2015, at approximately 5:29 am, Mr. JOHN NATHANIEL JONES was 
shot in the rear of the 2300 block of Green Street, SE. The Metropolitan Police 
Department seeks the public’s assistance in gathering information regarding this 
homicide. Anyone with information about this case is asked to contact the Homicide 
Branch detectives listed above.  
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Det. Phillip McHugh   (202) 763-9936 
Det. Michael Callahan   (202) 497-4221 
Homicide Branch            (202) 645-9600 
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